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Dear Council Members,

I feel that an additional condition should be added regarding country inns to prohibit a conditional use for an inn

located in a floodplain. I think this is important for the health, safety, and welfare, especially of guests who may
not be aware of their proximity to a flood prone area. IfEllicott City were to flood in the middle of the night,

the concentration of sleeping guests in a flooding building will complicate rescue efforts.

Sincerely,

Joel Hurewitz


